Hello again...

I failed to clarify that, because of Steven's work schedule, we will be at Maiden Rock and have the potluck on SUNDAY, the 14th.

Marty

Be kind, for every soul you meet is fighting a hard battle.


Am Dienstag, 9. Juli 2024 um 04:21:54 GMT-5 hat Martin Karpa <nordseewisch@yahoo.com> Folgendes geschrieben:


Hello Everyone,

High summer is in full swing here in the Upper Midwest...I hope everybody had a good 4th with family and friends.

This coming weekend of 13-14 July is a time to get together at the village park in Maiden Rock with fellow club members if desired. Gene and Winette Dysland, Steven, Anita and myself will be there again as we were last month, differing this time in that we are planning a small picnic potluck. Any and all are welcome, of course, and asked only to bring a dish to pass as well. Hope to see you all there for a chance to catch up.

With all the recent rain this season the Mississippi is sure to be way up and the lower part of the Maiden Rock Park may be flooded, but I have it on good authority that the upper part of the park is usually OK. 

Have a great July and look for a follow-up email late next week which will include Gene Dyland's address for the scheduled 04 August (rain date 11 August) workday set aside for layout cleaning and minor maintenance, which, by the way, is great timing as the layout next goes on display for all to see at the annual Moon Lake Threshing Bee/aka. Farm Fest Days, 17-18 August. Visit the open Facebook page for a better idea of what the Moon Lake show is about. Moon Lake Threshing Bee | Clayton WI | Facebook

Marty

